
 

聲 明 
最近，香港醫學會留意到㇐些社交媒體 Facebook 及 YouTube 的貼文和視

頻，對本會及本會會⾧蔡堅醫生在 2020年 7月 23日記者會上發表有關新 

冠肺炎措施的立場作惡意扭曲。本會咨詢法律意見後，認為有關貼文及視 

頻無論對本會、蔡會⾧和香港醫生均構成誹謗，損害聲譽。本會已正式委 

託律師，要求相關社交媒體刪除該些虛假/誹謗貼文和視頻，本會亦會保留

向作出貼文的人士追究法律責任的權利。  

 

本會將與法律代表密切注視情況，並作出合理適時的行動，以正視聽，保

衞醫學界的專業信譽和名聲。  

 

Important Notice 

It has come to the attention of the Hong Kong Medical Association (referred as “the Association” 
hereinafter) and its President Dr. Choi Kin that a number of articles have been posted online on 
Facebook and YouTube in relation to the position of the Association and Dr. Choi Kin about 
COVID-19 measures following the Press Conference held by the Association on 23 July 2020.  
 
The social media posts and video clips which were published at the end of July make 
defamatory references to “the Association”, Hong Kong doctors and Dr. Choi Kin personally. 
The Association have taken legal advice and have been informed that the Association may take 
legal action against the individuals posting the video clips and also Facebook and YouTube in 
respect of such defamatory statements.  
 
The Association will be working with our legal representation to take timely and vigourous 
actions against false accusations that undermine the standing of the Association and our 
representatives. Doctor members are assured that the Association are determined to take 
whatever steps as may be necessary to protect the reputation of medical practitioners in Hong 
Kong. 
 


